
We look forward to welcoming prospective parents and carers 
of children due to start school in September 2022.

Mrs Freeman, Headteacher, will deliver a short presentation 
and some of our year 6 children will be conducting tours of our 

beautiful school. Mrs Lawrence, Deputy Headteacher and 
Inclusion Lead, will also be available to answer any questions 

about inclusion at our school.

Come and see our amazing children and our school in action.

We are looking forward to meeting you!

For more information, please contact the school

 at admin@bigginhillps.com 
or 

01959 575846

‘We take pride in everything we do’ 

Visit our website 
www.bigginhillprimary.com

OPEN DAYS
8th November 2021 at 1.30pm

and
9th November 2021 at 11.00am

Do you have a child due to start school in September 2022?
 

mailto:admin@bigginhill.ps.com
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

